
 
 
COVID-19 Update 3.17.20 
 

Hello Parents and Guardians,  

At this time the Governor of Arizona has closed all public and private schools. Therefore, 
Northminster Christian school will be closed through March 27th. We will be monitoring this 
situation closely and making additional decisions as updates require, but at present we are 
planning to reopen school on March 30th.  

We are offering the option of a credit for the last week of March towards a future tuition 
payment. We will add this credit to your account automatically. Please let us know if you 
have any questions about this.  

In light of having children at home, we encourage you to get outside for exercise and playtime. 
There are resources online with ideas of things to do at home with children. You can read 
books, and engage in creative crafts.  

You may wish to communicate directly with our teachers about the possibility of their availability 
to assist with childcare. There are also other resources online that offer nanny services such as 
Care.com and Trusting Connections.  

Please let me know if you have questions or concerns. The safety and health of our students 
are our priority. We will communicate with you as we move forward. Thank you for your 
continued trust in us as your child's caregivers.  

 

Blessings,  

 

Amy Baum  


